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NOCA hosted a second webinar along with the

British Gynaecological Cancer Society �BGCS� on

5th December. The team presented the results from

the 2024 State of the Nation Report and

demonstrated the accompanying data viewer which

includes provider-level results. In addition, we

discussed the October quarterly report which

featured performance indicators for the first time. If

you couldnʼt join, look out for the webinar in the

‘Members Areaʼ of the BGCS website and in the

‘Resourcesʼ section of the NATCAN website. 

 

 

The patient and public version of the 2024 NOCA

State of the Nation Report was published on the

NATCAN website on 25th October. This version of

the report is designed to be a useful resource for

ovarian cancer patients and members of the public

who have an interest in ovarian cancer care.
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International Gynaecological 

Cancer Society �IGCS� conference

Members of the NOCA Team attended the

International Gynaecological Cancer Society �IGCS�

Annual Global Meeting in October in Dublin. Here is

a photo of Professor Sudha Sundar, NOCA Clinical

Lead for surgery, presenting the findings of the

2024 State of the Nation Report.

 

 

 

January Quarterly Report - interactive data dashboard

The next NOCA quarterly report will be published on the

NATCAN website on 9th January 2025, subject to

clearance and sign-off. This report includes more recent

data, patients in England diagnosed up to June 2023. For

the first time, the report will be an interactive data

dashboard, allowing trusts to view provider-level results

online. This version also includes an additional performance

indicator on two-year survival. With new data each quarter,

these reports will allow NHS providers to to track their

progress and monitor local quality improvement. These

dashboards are subject to ongoing iterative development,

and we therefore welcome suggestions and feedback,

which can help guide changes made in future releases.
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